
To continue serving the families of our growing
community, we added four additional labor and delivery
rooms in previously shelled space, a 21% increase in
capacity. The new rooms opened in March 2022, at which
point we refurbished our existing rooms with beautiful
new flooring, paint, finishes and furniture. As you can see
in the pictures on the attached page, the results were
stunning! 
 
Philanthropy allowed us to significantly increase our
capacity to meet the growing demand for maternal and
infant care in Fort Worth. 

The Arts in Medicine program was established in
December 2019, thanks to a generous donation from a
local family trust. The program incorporates music and
the arts into the healthcare setting to create a healing
environment and reduce stress for patients, families,
visitors, and staff. 

In September 2022, our first full-time music therapist
joined us, providing music therapy interventions for
patients at the bedside. Due to a growing demand for
these services, in June 2023, we added a second music
therapist to expand these services to other areas of the
hospital such as our Neonatal Intensive Care Unit. 
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GRADUATE MEDICAL EDUCATION
 

GRADUATE NURSE RESIDENCY
 

Since June 2021, Baylor Scott & White All Saints Medical
Center has welcomed 92 residents to the accredited
Graduate Medical Education physician residency training
program presented in affiliation with the Burnett School
of Medicine at Texas Christian University. By 2026, the
program will train more than 150 physicians annually.
These residencies will result in more physicians staying to
practice in North Texas, alleviating the regional doctor
shortage. More than $4 million in community support
helped create this transformative project. 

 
Accredited residency programs include: Emergency
Medicine, Internal Medicine, Obstetrics/Gynecology
Medicine, General Surgery, and Transitional Year. An
Anesthesia residency will begin next summer.

This past summer, through the generosity of the
community, the Foundation met a $1 million matching
grant from the Deena Jo Heide-Diesslin Foundation to
expand the Graduate Nurse Residency Program. Provided
for nurses who have just graduated from nursing school,
this program expanded to train more new graduate
nurses to help alleviate the critical nursing shortage. The
program increased from training approximately 50
graduate nurses to 180 annually and successfully
reduced the nurse vacancy rate from a high of 17% to just
3% today.
 

 It’s almost 2024, but you can still make a difference
in 2023. Donate before the end of the year to

empower others to live well.
 


